
 
From: Benjamin Durham  
Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 11:09 AM 
To: ppmclerks <ppmclerks@london.ca> 
Cc: Cuddy, Peter <pcuddy@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Speaking at SPPC meeting for Strategic Plan PPM 
 
Hi there, I'd like to register to speak at the Strategic Plan Public Meeting on March 8 at 4 PM.  
 
Specifically, I would like to take 3-4 minutes to talk about the Mobility and Transportation Strategic Area 
of Focus and why the Master Mobility Plan and its "accessibility for all ages and abilities" are so 
important for the future of our city.   
 
I consent to this communication being added to the agenda.  
 
Thanks,  
Ben Durham 
 


